

NEWS RELEASE

The Board of Trustees of Lord Selkirk School Division, following its meeting of April 20th, 2010, announces the following appointment effective September 7th, 2010:

MR. DARCY NAZIMEK as Vice-Principal of Lord Selkirk Regional Comprehensive School

Darcy is currently the Vice-Principal of St. Andrews School and had previous administrative experience as Vice-Principal at Ecole Selkirk Junior High and Lockport School. He has previous teaching experience at Lockport School (1996-2005) and Walter Whyte School (1995-1996). Darcy has a Bachelor of Education and a Post Baccalaureate Degree in Education from the University of Manitoba. He is also a graduate of the LSSD Administrative Internship program.

Darcy is a graduate of the Lord Selkirk Regional Comprehensive Secondary School and is active in school, community and provincial organizations and activities as a volunteer. Darcy serves as the Admin Council Liaison to the LSTA, Physical Education Admin rep, and member of the LSSD Recruitment and Retention Committee.

Darcy and his wife, Cassandra, live in St. Andrews.

The Board of Trustees congratulates Darcy on his appointment and extends its best wishes for this new challenge in his administrative career.